
The Shrimporee Planning Committee headed by Mike Hernandez and Gerald Dewease, held its
last meeting prior to the event on Tuesday, October 22nd.  They determined that all was ready
and Saturday that proved to be an accurate assessment.  The weather was perfect, the crowd
large, the food excellent, fun and a good time was had by all.  Thanks to all the participants.  A
job well done!
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